
OCTOBER 2021 

Halloween Spirit 
Week  Students will be 
allowed to wear their 
Ha l loween co s tumes 
beginning on Monday, 
October 25th through 
Saturday, October 30th.  
Please have dancers wear 
their normal dance attire 
underneath their costume 
in case the costume is too 
restricting and needs to be 
taken off. 


Holiday Closings 
The studio only closes 
during holiday breaks 
( H a l l o w e e n , 
Thanksgiving, Christmas, 
& Spring Break) or during 
bad weather.  We will 
remain open during all 
p a r e n t / t e a c h e r 
c o n f e re n c e b re a k s, 
teacher in-service days 
and any other days off  
from school, including 
national holidays like 
Columbus Day, Martin 
Luther King Jr. Day, 
President's Day, etc.    	


Weather-related 
Closings When bad 
weather begins to arrive, 
we will cancel class if  the 
s u r r o u n d i n g s c h o o l 
districts are not holding 
classes.  An email all be 
sent  and Facebook page 
will always be updated as 
soon as a decision to close 
the studio has been made.  
If  bad weather begins to 
arrive during the course 
of  the evening, please call 
in advance to see if  classes 
are cancelled before you 
head out in the storm.


THE ADC STAFF HAS BEEN 
VERY PLEASED WITH THE 
PROGRESS OF EACH CLASS IN 
THE PAST MONTH.  WE ARE 
VERY EXCITED TO CONTINUE 
W O R K I N G W I T H YO U R 
CHILDREN TO HELP THEM 
GROW AS DANCERS AND 
INDIVIDUALS!

As a reminder, your monthly 
tuition is due on the 1st of each 
month and is considered late if 
not paid by the 8th.  A $15 late 
fee may be added to your 
monthly tuit ion if i t 's not 
received by the 8th.  If you 
won't be at the studio before 
the 8th, please send your 
tuition to the mailing address at 
the top of this page or submit 
online.  Tuition is not pro-rated 
for classes missed due to 
i l lness, vacat ion, or bad 
weather.  Thank you for your 
prompt attention to your child's 
tuition each month.  It is greatly 
appreciated!

Since we try our hardest to 
keep our classes running on 
time, please be sure that your 
children arrive on time to 
classes.  Also, it is extremely 
important that someone is at 
the studio to pick dancers up 
when classes are dismissed.  
ADC is not responsible for 
children once classes have 
been dismissed.


Spring Recital Info We will be holding our 
spectacular year-end performances during Spring 
recital weekend, May 6 & 7, 2022 at the Ralston 
High School Auditorium.  More information about 
the Recital will be included in the Costume 
Balance info that each family will receive soon via 
email.  

Holidays In Whoville We will begin planning our 3rd 
annual optional holiday benefit performance, Holidays In 
Whoville, this month!  This is a fun way to support 
Dancer’s Against Cancer and see your dancer share all 
they’ve learned so far this season up on stage! Our 
Holidays in Whoville show weekend will be Dec 17 & 18, 
2021. Be on the lookout for more information to come 
soon! 
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